
ILR FLEECE COMMITTEE 

Meeting Minutes 

Tuesday, August 25, 2020 

 

ILR Fleece Committee conference call. 

Meeting called to order by Sonja at 5:04 PST. 

Attendance 

Sonja Boeff    Ron Wilkinson 

Betty Moe    Gladys Moritz 

Joy Bishop Forshey 

 

Old Business 

Sonja explained what the Governing Board is looking for from our committee. Since we started the 

review of our section of the ILR Fleece Guidelines we are nearly finished. 

Review of page #55-#64 

 Page #56 -  2 oz. Fleece Sample Entry Requirements – remove 2 b) #1-9 as they are already covered 

on the Fleece Entry Tag. 

  

 Page #57 – Keep as is 

 

 Page #58 – Sonja suggests we remove 2 a) but Joy and Ron point out that there may be new 

exhibitors that to be encouraged to review what their show placing history is to decide where they 

fall in experience.  Committee decides 2 a) should remain as is. 

 

 Page #59 – b) reword sentence to include Roving entries etc. 

 

 Page #60 – Keep as is 

 

 Page #61 – Keep as is 

 

 Page #62 – Keep as is 

 

 Page #63 – Keep as is 

 



 Page #64 – Keep as is 

 

 For next meeting review final ILR Fleece Guidelines pages #65-#69 

 

Sonja asked Ron about the Spokane Show. Ron responded that they could not make it work. 

Joy says that she just judged a show this past weekend that drew about 100 llamas from Georgia and 

surrounding areas.  Show ran without issues.  Everyone cooperated, wore their masks and social 

distanced.  Good news!! 

Ron stated that he has learned that the upcoming Gathering Show location did sustain damage from the 

recent storm.  The Equestrian Arena took pretty good damage, but it is believed that repairs can be 

made in time to hold the Gathering Show at the end of September. So it is still a go at this point. 

  

New Business 

Sonja brought up idea of the Fleece Committee submitting another article for Kyle’s llama magazine due 

out next month.  After a few minutes of discussion the committee settled on doing something about 

“how to store your fleece for the next year’s show competition”. Ron reminded everyone that a Shorn 

Fleece may be shown for 2 years. This means that this year’s fleece are eligible for next year’s shows!  

Spread the word! 

Send your ideas/thoughts of how you prep and store your shorn fleeces for the winter to Sonja by 

September 8, 2020 for her to compile for committee review/tweak at our September meeting.   Betty 

volunteered to write the article for Kyle’s magazine 

The committee will finalize the ILR Fleece Guideline changes at the September meeting.  Sonja will then 

submit our changes to the Governing Board. 

 

Next ILR Fleece Committee Meeting to be Tuesday, September 22, 2020. 

 

Motion to adjourn made by Betty Moe and 2nd by Gladys. 

Meeting adjourned at 5:42 PST. 

 

Minutes submitted by: Gladys Moritz 

Approved by: 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

           

 

 


